Townsend, Erle

From: Sean Burke <sgburke@gmail.com>
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Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)
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Please do not pass this bill.

Not only is Maine ill-prepared to adopt such legislation, but electric vehicles also perform poorly in wintry weather; the
notion that electric cars are more environmentally friendly is Ludacris.

Sean Burke
sgburke@gmail.com
207-272-9091 Mobile




